Ociober 19, 2019

To whom it may concern,

As per my conversion with Scoft Kiubek yesterday, this letter is 1o confirm my resignation as pump
mechanic for the Erie County Water Authority as of October 31, 2019,

I am honored to have been chosen to be an employee of the ECWA and greatly appreciate the
opportunity that | was given.

Sincerely,

Howard Hoelscher Jr.
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